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From: Kevin Bell <tocthemaxx54@yahoo.com>

Sent; Friday, September 4, 2020 4:44 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Landless Shareholders of Petersburg

I, Kevin L. Bell support Alaska Natives Without Land. Just as Tlingit and Haida has been beneficial to the economy of the
community, a new Petersburg native corporation would also benefit the community. | hope the community of Petersburg
can find it in themselves to show their support and help us bring a new native corporation to the wonderful town of
Petersburg, Alaska.



